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Comments: I am writing in support of the revisions to the ANILCA cabin use permits being proposed. Most of the

cabin permit holders I know are great stewards of the lands, respect their environment,  earn the trust instilled in

them, and appreciate the opportunity to continue to share their cabin environment with multiple generations of

family and friends.


